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First Annual Meeting 

of the 

River City Faith Network 

of the 

Richmond Baptist Association 

Sunday, October 4 at Pine Street Baptist Church 

2:00 - 4:00 PM 

The River City Faith Network will be recognizing the 75th Anniversary of  The Oregon Hill 

Baptist Center. The theme “With These Hands” will offer a worship and celebration service, a 

brief business session, special recognitions, and tours of the Oregon Hill Baptist Center.  There 
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Kid of the Month 
Name:  Carissa (KiKi) Downer 
Church connections:  Jennifer, Eric, Sarah, Lydia,  
EJ Downer 
Age:  10 
Grade/School:  going into 4th, Home school 
What do you like to do for fun:  Jump on the trampoline 
Favorite superhero:  Wonder Woman 
Favorite thing about church:  Singing 
Favorite movie:  Mary Poppins 
If you could tell someone one thing about God/Jesus,  
what would that be?  That he made the world. 

Come join us for our new Children's Church program –  

The JAM(Jesus And Me) Club!  

JAM Club is for children in kindergarten 

through 5th grade. We learn about worshiping God, the Bible, praying, 

and the fellowship of the church. Kids will travel through the history of 

the Bible in an environment tailored to them, where they can discuss, 

ask questions and can even earn badges as they learn Scripture, 

prayers, songs, and the rituals of worship. 

Sundays at 11:00 am 

Pine Street Baptist Church 

400 S. Pine Street 

Richmond, VA 23220 

Annual Church Business Meeting 

September 16 at 7:00 PM 

2015-16 Budget Presentation 

Nomination Report 
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September Birthdays 

 

13: Charlotte Walker 

 Jean Neisz 

16: Frances Schultz 

18:  Luca Townsend-Neal 

22: Jennifer Hairfield Wilson 

 Peggy Holt 

 

Anniversaries 

 

2: Joe and Scarlett Mitchell 

14: Percy and Dorothy Blackburn 

16: John and Tina O’Mary 

30: Annis and Charlotte Blair 

Special Gifts 
Contributions were made to the  

Endowment Fund in memory of: 

Jean Hill, Billy Walker, Billy Wells, Mary Sims,  

Clara, Robert, and James Hagan 

    “Be the Light”   

General Fund Giving Report 

Needed to Date: $163,936 

Given to Date             $143,925 

Variance:                  - $20,011 

*includes Verizon payments 

To the Members of  

Pine Street Baptist Church 

  

 On behalf of Elk Hill and the stu-

dents of St. Andrews Episcopal School, 

I want to thank you for your generous 

support of our summer camp program.  

If you had not opened your doors to us, 

due to the building renovations at St. 

Andrew’s, our students would not have 

had a summer program where they 

were able to maintain their reading and 

math skills, attend music, art, and 

crafts lessons, and explore the Rich-

mond community.   

 Please know what a blessing 

you’ve been in our mission to support 

the students and families of St. An-

drew’s School.   

  Yours Truly, 

  Laura Easter 

 Director of Community Services 

 

 

Dear Church Family, 

 Thank you for your many cards, telephone calls, 

flowers, visits, and prayers over these last few weeks.  

Our church family has meant so much to us over the 

years, and you have brought words and deeds of com-

fort and blessing in so many wonderful ways. 

 

    With much gratitude, 

    Marvin Hill 

 
 

 

 

September 11 and 25 

Pleasants Park 



Pine Street Baptist Church 
400 South Pine Street  

Richmond, Virginia 

We’re on the web: 

pinestbaptist.com 

The annual offering for Virginia missions was named for Alma Hunt (1909-2008), a native Vir-
ginian who was known worldwide for her missions service and her unswerving dedication to the 
cause of Christ. Churches and individuals may contribute at any time. 

The offering provides funding for all Woman’s Missionary Union of Virginia (WMUV) missions 
and ministries and makes possible other special ministries, outreach projects, and initiatives not 
funded through regular streams of giving (but uniquely connected to Virginia Baptists). 

The annual goal and allocation of funds are determined by the Executive Director/Treasurer of 
WMUV and the Executive Director of the BGAV and approved by their respective boards. 

When you give to the Alma Hunt Offering for Virginia Missions, you are equipping those who 
seek to share with others how God has set them free to live and serve. 

Statewide goal:  $1,167,500 

Special Offering Envelopes can be found in your church envelope package 

http://almahunt.org/alma-hunt-qa/who-is-alma-hunt/
http://wmuv.org/

